
REAC Meeting Notes – January 11th, 2017 
Items & Updates: 
 
LED Interior Lighting and Streetlight Projects:  

There are a few pilot projects in process. More analysis is needed from the 
consultant. The consultant signed a Request for Proposal on light fixtures and has 
met with the PUC and CMP. Falmouth is waiting for the next step. 
It was determined that updating interior LED lights at the Wastewater treatment 
plant in Falmouth was not cost effective at this time. Anything greater than a 10-
year payback is ruled out. 

 
ecomaine Eco-Excellence Award Nomination Deadline January 19th : 

Suggested nominees include Lamey Wellehan, Goodwill. More information available 
on ecomaine’s website. 
 

Discussion of education and outreach events for 2018:  
Outreach:  

• In spring, Falmouth Compost Day. Hold at Transfer Station. Coordinate with Gary 
Glick. Suggested date Earth Day in  April. 

• Offering movie nights and subject matter expert speakers at Library. 

Home Energy Fair:  
Volunteer list created. 

 
Review/working session with Energy and Sustainability Plan:  

Suggestions were made to Kimberly for re-wording the 1st “Whereas,” paragraph, 
and consolidating the 5th  and 6th paragraphs, and changing “Rapport” to 
“consultant”. 

 


